
We have been learning 
about…
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This week we began our first core text 
of the year:  The Story Machine!

We have been thinking about going on treasure 
hunts just like Elliott, the boy in the story.



We had a picnic with Goldilocks and counted out 
the plates and cups we needed for everyone to 

have enough. 



How many cakes did you give to the teddies?



We have been using playdough 
to explore the Numicon.



It has 
been fun 
to make 
on the DT 
table! 
What did 
you make?



We have been making machines and 
exploring with the Rig-a-ma-jig.



We had a birthday this week, 
it was also Miss Carol’s birthday!



What else have you been up to?












